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Educational visit to Skern Lodge - Explorers 

 

Year 2 had a fantastic day at Skern Lodge. They worked as a team to climb through 

tunnels, along climbing walls and over many obstacles.  Along the way they learnt about 

what an explorer needs to take with them and about some different explorers 

throughout history.  

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

RHS Rosemoor Gardens 
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Into the Woods at RHS Rosemoor 

Seahorses and Jellyfish visited RHS Rosemoor Gardens this week for the ‘Into the 

Wood’ workshop. They really enjoyed following the footprints to help them find the 

missing teddy bears and when they had found them everyone sat down for a story 

before making clay creatures to leave in the woods. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Divali 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

As part of this week’s learning 

we have been looking at the 

festival of Divali. The children 

have enjoyed learning about the 

festival of light.  They enjoyed 

listening to ‘The Story of 

Divali’, making Rangoli and 

Mehndi patterns, diva lamps and 

even creating and tasting 

traditional Divali sweets.  

 

 

Next visit to RHS Rosemoor:  

 

Tuesday 5th November 

 

Starfish and Turtles 



Superhero Day for Year 1 

Year 1 children had a wonderful Superhero adventure day at Bicclescombe Park, where 

they took part in a superhero agility activity and hunted for their favourite heroes in 

the park grounds. They had even made their own costumes for the occasion.   A lot of 

fun was had by all. Thank you to all those adults that came to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Nursery places 

 

There are funded places in the school nursery from January 2020 for children who 

have their 3rd birthday this term.  We also have paid sessions available for children who 

are 3 next term.  We can now accept children who are 2 with a ‘golden ticket’, during 

the term of their third birthday. 

 

 
School photograph 

 

If you wish to purchase your child’s photograph, please ensure the proof envelope and 

payment are returned to school by Friday 8th November. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 


